
Making Gardens Workshop
with Gardening Teachers  Kathy Thangathurai and Sandra Frain

 Sunday May 16   9:30am – 11:30am (rain or shine)

Join Glenaeon gardening teachers for a hands-on workshop learning how to make your own 
garden bed. Garden soil and bed preparation along with winter planting choices will be the 
basis for this skills-based workshop. Children welcome.

____________________________________________

• WHEN
Sunday May 16,  9:30am – 11:30am

• WHERE
Glenaeon – MIDDLE COVE CAMPUS

• 5a Glenroy Ave, Middle Cove 

BOOKINGS ARE ESSENTIAL.
Please book your free place at: 
https://www.trybooking.com/BQJNW

For further information, please contact 
castlecrag@glenaeon.nsw.edu.au or phone 99580774

Kathy Thangathurai and 
Sandra Frain teach 
gardening to Glenaeon’s 
Early Childhood and 
Primary classes.
Their formal training and 
practical application in 
horticulture /biodynamic 
principles makes for 
pertinent learning of 
regenerative agriculture 
for adult education  
purposes too. Sandra and 
Kathy bring many decades 
of gardening experience 
and teaching to their 
workshops. 
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